
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more 
broadly, we are having a school book fair on Wednesday 13th November at our 
parent teacher consultation evening. 
  
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, 
Anne Croxford and every book purchased will go towards brand new FREE 
books for our school.  
 
Usborne will donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get 
£360 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 

Books will be available to purchase at your Parent teacher consultation, you 
can also browse the online catalogue and make your purchases online. The 
online event will be open from 12th-17th November. 

 If you shop online you may choose to pay £3.50 to have the books delivered to 
any UK address. Alternatively, if you choose Partner Address, books will be 
delivered into school after the event has closed.  

To shop online please click this LINK  

This is an ideal opportunity to start your Christmas shopping and to support 
your school with every purchase.  
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and 
enjoy. 
 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, 

please contact: Anne Croxford 07734111284 croxfordbooks@gmail.com 

 

https://usborne.com/gb/uevent?event=1260641efb183eadbaf1fc8a71bdb408

